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            Pool House C P School
                          Collective Worship Policy
Pool House will comply with the requirements set out in the 1988 Education Reform Act regarding Collective Worship.

An act of Collective Worship will take place daily in school. The time this takes place and the form of Collective Worship e.g whole school, key stage or class grouping may vary from day to day.

The majority of the Acts of Collective Worship will be wholly or mainly of a broadly Christian character.

On occasion the Act of Collective Worship may be led by visitors to the school including visiting clergy, members of the community and other organisations.  This will be at the discretion of the Headteacher.

The Act of Collective Worship will be non-denominational.

Every child will take place in the Act of Collective Worship unless withdrawn by his/her parents/guardians.  

Whilst fully complying with the law, the school will be sensitive to the fact that not all children will come from religious families.
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